
Policy 709 Student Transportation Safety Policy permits the school board 

to establish a student transportation safety committee:  

 

The school board may establish a student transportation safety 

committee. The chair of the student transportation safety committee is the 

school district’s school transportation safety director. The school board 

shall appoint the other members of the student transportation safety 

committee. Membership may include parents, school bus drivers, 

representatives of school bus companies, local law enforcement officials, 

other school district staff, and representatives from other units of local 

government. 
 


